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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

This year we will be celebrating ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ which will take place on the 13th – 17th 

November. Anti-Bullying Week shines a spotlight on bullying and encourages all children, 

teachers and parents to take action against bullying throughout the year. The theme this 

year is 'Make A Noise About Bullying'. 

The theme of 'Make A Noise About Bullying' came about following consultation with 

teachers and children by the Anti-Bullying Alliance which coordinates Anti-Bullying Week 

every year in England and Wales. Teachers and children wanted a theme that empowered 

them to do something positive to counter the harm and hurt that bullying causes. 

 

Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying Week 

This year we would like everybody to get involved! On Monday 13th November, we would 

like the whole school to wear odd socks for the day. Children still need to be in school 

uniform, apart from their socks, and do not need to bring in a donation of any kind. Odd 

Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children to express themselves 

and appreciate individuality and uniqueness.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Groom 

PSHE Co-Ordinator  
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